
Hello everyone 

We have had such a brilliant day today enjoying celebrating World Book Day!  
There were many really creative costumes and imaginative home-made 
models representing favourite books.  Please take a moment to look at the 
photos on ‘X’ which showcase the children’s hard work and incredible talents 
(scan the QR code at the top of the page) and look our for our special World Book 
Day feature in next week’s newsletter!  On top of this, we have had some fantastic 
entries for the ‘plate up your artwork’ competition — the K0rky Paul inspired 
Winnie and Wilbur designs are truly magical and we can’t wait to show them to 
K0rky next Friday when we welcome him to Thornton for the day, we know he will 
love them! 

Please also take a few moments to check the ‘dates to remember’ listed on the 
back page of the newsletter as there are lots of exciting events coming up for the 
children… 

I am sad to report to you that we still have a number of children who are being let out of the car 
in the middle of the road when dropped off to school in the morning.  This is 
EXTREMELY WORRYING as these children could easily be injured by overtaking 
vehicles.  ALL children dropped off to school MUST get out of the car onto the 
pavement and NOT in to the road—Children’s safety comes first ALWAYS! 

And finally, please contact reception if you wish to book a table for the Spring Fair on Friday 4th April 1.30-3pm! 

Have a great weekend everyone!       Cathy Grace, Headteacher 

 

 

Article 3 

For the UNICEF article we looked at 

Article 3. Article 3 is the best 

interests of the child. Adults have the 

duty to decide what is best for the 

child. They need to think about the day 

to day lives of the children and make 

sure the children are protected. Adults 

need to consider the impact that their 
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Year 3 

This week, in science, the children investigated how different light conditions affect the growth of a 
plant. They will be growing some cress seeds over the next two weeks. Each table placed their cress 
plant in a different area of the classroom (dark, some sunlight or lots of sunlight). In two weeks time, they 
will look at how well the plants have grown and conclude which light conditions were best for the plant. 
The children had lots of fun carrying out the investigation, and they can't wait to find out the results!   

 

 Year 4 

Using their creative homework for inspiration, some children in Year 4 have worked incredibly hard at 

home to recreate some wonderful Roman artefacts. They have used a variety of Design Technology 

skills to plan and make their own 3D swords, shields, mosaics and even a Roman Colosseum.  

A huge well done to the children and parents!  

 



     Year 5 

Year 5 have been 
reading the 
novel Oranges in No 
Man's Land by 
Elizabeth Laird. It is an 
amazing story of 
courage and 
determination from 10-
year-old Ayesha who is 
growing up in Beirut at 
the height of the civil war 
there. The children really 
enjoyed the book, and 
during our Writing 
lessons they recounted a 
critical part of the story in 
which Ayesha is driven 
through the streets of 
Beirut in a UN 
ambulance during a 
ferocious battle. The 
writing has been of a 
particularly high 
standard, indicating the 
children's involvement 
with the novel. 

     Year 6                                                          

This term Year 6 are focusing on the artworks of Juan 

Travieso a contemporary painter. 

Juan Travieso (born Havana, Cuba 1987) is an artist based 

in Miami and New York.  His work explores figures, be 

them humans or animal which are broken up into spaces 

and forms much like 3d models.  

The week the students were looking at mixing tints and 

shades linked to an art piece by Juan (see below). This will 

help them change how light or dark paint is so we can 

apply this when looking at artwork and creating our own. 

 

 



 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

           

      

  





                                

Dinner money and Club money must be paid in advance 

via Parent Pay, thank you.                                                                 

Dinner money is

Breakfast Club is £2.50 per day and £1.00 for any siblings. 

After school club is £4.00 per day and £2.00 for any 

siblings.

A

4pm

P

debts have been cleared at the start of each week and talk to 

us if you need help with this, thank you.

 

 

 

 

 

      PE TIMETABLE 

Healthy Snacks 

Children can bring a healthy, nut free snack to have at break time. 

For example, children can have a piece of fruit or a nut free cereal 

bar during break time. Strictly NO NUTS are allowed in school as 

we have children with severe nut allergies. Please do not send 

your child to school with unhealthy snacks such as crisps and     

chocolates. 

Break time snacks really help give the children a boost of        

energy until lunchtime!                                                                                               

  School Attendance  

 

    

Class Attendance 

Well Done to 5BA  for achieving our school attendance target of 

97% and above for last week. 

                                                                                                                              

Year 6 Magic 5 Raising Class Attendance Challenge 

Year 6 have successfully improved their class 

attendance this week. Well done to all the pupils 

who have attended school every day on time. The 

pupils will be rewarded with individual prizes next 

week by Mrs Grace and Mrs Mazar. 

Golden Ticket Initiative                                                   

How does the Golden Ticket Attendance 

Initiative work?     

Spring Term Silver Award – Pupils need to continue 

to achieve 98% and above to qualify. More details of 

the reward will follow soon. 

At the start of Spring Term all the pupils had an opportunity to win a 

Golden Ticket which earns them a fun attendance treat later in the 

term!   A huge well done to the 218 pupils who currently have 98% 

and above attendance.  

Why is good punctuality important... 

Being at school every day from 8.30am is important to your child’s 

education. They benefit from well planned sequences of lessons 

designed to ensure that they make the best possible progress. If they 

are frequently late this learning is disrupted and makes it difficult for 

your child to keep up. Being at school early means that they are 

ready for the start of lessons and alert and ready to learn. Children 

who arrive late are often tired and miss the very important 

explanations at the start of lessons by teachers. Thank you to all the 

parents and carers for working in partnership with school by ensuring 

their children arrive to school on time, everyday. 

Our school attendance last week was 93.9% 

 

Monday 10th March              

Year 3 

                                                         

Tuesday 11th March 

Swimming for 4SH and 4TW. 

      4SH MUST be in school for 

8.25am  

 

                                           

Wednesday 12th March              

Year 4 

                                                       

Thursday 13th March 

Year 6 

 

Friday 14th March 

Year 5 

 

 

Wednesday 12th March 

Year 3 reading for pleasure 

parent  workshop             

9am-10am 

Friday 14th March 

Birmingham Art Museum 

4TW & 4AA trip 

K0rky Paul Parent         

Workshop –                            

prebooked session only! 

9am-10am 

Monday 17th March to 

Wednesday 19th March 

Scholastic Book Fair 

from 3.45pm 

Friday 21st March 

Birmingham Art Museum 

4SH & 4NG trip 

Monday 14th April until      

Friday 25th April 2025     

Easter Holidays 


